
SKYE LOCH VILLAS OWNERS ASSOCIATION INC.


BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING


THURSDAY, DECEMBER 2, 2021


LOCATION: SKYE LOCH VILLAS CLUBHOUSE 


Minutes of the December 2, 2021 Business Meeting


Meeting was called to order at 6:00PM by Jed Lowry


Board Members present were President Jed Lowry, Vice-President Kerry 
Jarvis, Secretary Betty Hassett and Lissa Mauro. Joan Santelli was 
excused for medical reasons.


The Minutes of the April and October meetings were read and approved 
by the Board


Monthly financial were read and the Association remained on Budget for 
2021


President Lowry gave updates on the Seawall/Bridge contractor and the 
new Spectrum Contract.

The seawall is waiting for the City of Dunedin to approve the Building 
Permit. Work will start once the approval is received.

Spectrum Contract is signed and the new service to all 168 villas is 
active


New Business

Candidates for the January Board election were introduced. The 
candidates that wish to speak gave their vision for Skye Loch Villas


Meeting was adjoined at 6:55 PM

Submitted by

Jed Lowry


